

METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION

SERVING LAS CRUCES, DOÑA ANA, AND MESILLA P.O. BOX 20000 | LAS CRUCES NM | 88004 PHONE (575) 528-3222 | FAX (575) 528-3155 http://mesillavalleympo.org

PUBLIC NOTICE

April 4, 2022

The Mesilla Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) Bicycle and Pedestrian Facilities Advisory Committee (BPAC) is seeking a community member to serve as a Bicycle Community Representative on the Committee.

The ideal candidate will have an interest in bicycling and health issues, be able to attend BPAC meetings on a bimonthly basis, and attend and participate in working groups. Any resident of the Mesilla Valley MPO's Metropolitan Planning Area (see attached) is eligible for this position.

The BPAC is made up of citizens representing the bicycling and pedestrian community and staff representing City of Las Cruces, Doña Ana County, Town of Mesilla, NMDOT, and NMSU. This Committee provides input to the Policy Board regarding bicycle and pedestrian facilities within the MPO and how they can be improved and expanded to serve residents better. The BPAC meets eight months of the year on the third Tuesday of the month at 5:00 pm.

Please submit your letter of interest, in-person, electronically, or by mail, to Andrew Wray, MPO Officer, to be considered for the position. Please include your experience with bicycling issues.

This call for candidates will be open until May 2 and may be renewed as needed.

Please forward this invitation to anyone you feel may be interested. Thank you.

Andrew Wray, MPO Officer

(575) 528-3070

awray@las-cruces.org

700 N. Main St.

Suite 1100

Mailing Address:

Mesilla Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization PO Box 20000

Las Cruces, NM 88004

